
Spreydon Heathcote Community Board Agenda 1 April 2003 

11. WOODBRIDGE ROAD:  PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Project Consultation Leader, DDI 941-8013. 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request that the Board recommend to the Strategy and Resources 

Committee that the replacement of the dish channels in Woodbridge Road with flat channel be brought 
forward from 2006/07 to 2004/05 financial year and approve the work for construction.  To bring 
Woodbridge Street forward to 2004/05, it is proposed to move Barrie Street from 2004/05 to 2005/06, 
and Boon Street from 2005/06 to 2006/07. 
 
The residents of Woodbridge Road, together with residents from Thorrington and Wherstead Roads 
have been contacted by publicity pamphlet and public meeting to obtain feedback for the renewal of 
the dish channel projects in their streets (see earlier report).  Feedback from the residents of 
Woodbridge Road was that kerb and channel be renewed at the same time as the work to be 
undertaken in Thorrington and Wherstead Roads.  Staff have identified that cost benefits and a 
reduction in the length of time the community is disturbed by construction works are possible.    

 
 An amount of $214,800 is budgeted for this project, which does not include the undergrounding of the 

overhead services in the street.   
 
 The residents and property owners of Woodbridge Road have been consulted and are in agreement 

with the attached concept plan TP149901. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: 1. That the Board approve the attached concept plan for construction 

and recommends to the Strategy and Resources Committee that the 
kerb and channel renewal in Woodbridge Road be brought forward 
from the 2006/07 financial year to the 2004/05 financial year. 

 
  2. That the proposed work in Barrie Street be moved from 2004/05 to 

2005/06, and the proposed work in Boon Street be moved from 
2005/06 to 2006/07. 
 

 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  For discussion. 
 
 


